

March 7, 2019

Terry Greene
Electronic Products Recycling Association
Newfoundland and Labrador

Dear Terry,

RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Electronic Waste Stewardship Plan 2019-2023

I wish to advise you that subsequent to a formal decision by the Board of Directors of the Multi-Materials Stewardship Board (MMSB) at the February 8, 2019 meeting, the 2019-2023 Electronic Waste Recycling Program Plan submitted by the Electronic Products Recycling Association (EPRA) has been approved for implementation. For your records, a copy of the approved plan is attached to this letter.

The implementation of the 2019-2023 Plan is effective March 7, 2019 - December 31, 2023.

Feel free to contact Ashley Burke, Senior Program and Policy Development Officer if you have any questions or concerns.

We look forward to continuing to work with EPRA as the agent representing electronics brand owners in Newfoundland and Labrador.

Sincerely,

Dana Spurrell

Juno Spunel

CEO MMSB

Cc: (

Gary Ryan, MMSB Ashley Burke, MMSB